GRAND COUNTY WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT GRAND COUNTY SPECIAL SERVICE WATER DISTRICT

Regular Meeting ----- March 19, 1985

The meeting was called to order at the District Office by the Chairman, D. L. Taylor. Others present were George White; Mrs. Sammy Somerville; Don Holyoak; Karl Tangren; Ray Holyoak; David J. Bretzke, Executive Director; Dale Pierson, District Maintenance Man; and Barbra J. Ossola, Bookkeeper.

ATTENDANCE

Mrs. Somerville presented D. L. Taylor with a proposed Agreement, and discussed the project. Since there was no quorum, no business was transacted. After a lengthy informal discussion of the pros and cons of the proposed agreements and the ownership of the water rights, D. L. Taylor stated he wanted to wait until all the legalities were gone into and discussed with the full Board.

PROPOSED AGREEMENT FROM PACK CREEK USERS

D. L. Taylor announced the Water Planning Committee would meet on Thursday, March 21, 1984, at 7:00 A.M.

COMMITTEE

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 A.M.

ADJOURNMENT

ATTEST:

D. L. Taylor, Chairman

David J. Bretzke, Secretary